
 

For further information on Family Learning and Adult Learning please contact Sam MacLean 

on 077155814 or 01228 227204 alternatively email enquiries to 

Samantha.MacLean@cumbria.gov.uk 

 

 

At  

Fir Ends School 

 

9-11am from 5th to 26th March 

 

 

 

See Mr Spencer 

for more 

information and 

to sign up. 

Learn key skills and 

knowledge to help 

ensure that hearing 

your child read aloud is 

an enjoyable and 

rewarding experience 

for everyone. 

 

 

Attending will enable 

you to support your 

child(ren)’s reading 

and/or give you the 

skills to volunteer to 

hear children read in 

school too... 

 

Starts Monday 8th 

November for  

2 weeks 

1:30pm – 3:30pm 

mailto:Samantha.MacLean@cumbria.gov.uk

